
 

 

GO/sb/letter/School Production of Grease 

 

25th January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
We would like to share the details of our school production of Grease which is being performed 
from Tuesday 30th January – Friday 2nd February at St Joseph’s College. 
  
The production will feature some of our amazing students performing both on stage and in the 
band, from year 7 through to year 13. It will also feature some incredible set and artwork created 
by our set design students. They have worked extremely hard for the production and we would 
love to perform to a full audience! 
  
Please see the attached flier with all the details on. Tickets are £6.50 and can be pre-booked 
through Parentpay. If you have any issues, please contact the school 
on finance@stjosephsmail.com There will also be limited tickets available on the door at each 
performance. Please feel free to share the information with friends and family who may be 
interested in coming to watch 
  
  
Many thanks and we hope to see you at the show! 
  
Best wishes, 
  
Gemma O’Donnell (Director of Music) and Ceri Bugg (Head of Drama) 
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